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PUBLIC UTILITIES CORPORATION

BID NOTICE
[bookmark: _GoBack]
PROCUREMENT OF MECHANICAL SPARES FOR MAJOR OVERHAUL ON CATERPILLAR SET M5 AT BAIE STE ANNE PRASLIN POWER STATION

The Public Utilities Corporation (PUC) wishes to inform interested parties that it will be undertaking the Procurement of mechanical spares for major overhaul on caterpillar set M5 at Baie Ste Anne Praslin using the Limited Bidding method under Section 61 2 (a) of the Public Procurement Act 2008.

This is on the grounds of restricted qualified sources to provide the goods as per specifications. 

The proposed shortlisted bidders are as follows:
· OVERSEAS TRACTORS SALES ASSOCIATES LIMITED
· Engginium International FZC

Any potential bidder requiring any information on this procurement or wishing to participate in this procurement may contact or submit their interest to the Procurement Section of the Public Utilities Corporation (PUC) based at Maison de Malavois, Bois de Rose Avenue or via email not later than Tuesday 18th May 2021.

For any queries contact: Ms. Za’ra Finesse on 4678218 (office hours only).
Email address: zfinesse@puc.sc cc: dsasikumar@puc.sc nchetty@puc.sc

Bidders may view this notice on www.pou.gov.sc and  www.ntb.sc 
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